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North Carolina’s HB2 — Currey & Company Statement

Currey & Company is deeply disappointed by the passage of North Carolina’s HB2:
“Public Facilities Privacy and Security Act” by Governor McCrory. We oppose this
measure to undermine equality for all and discriminate based on sexual orientation or
gender identity. This legislation is contrary to our core values, which reflect inclusion

and diversity as strengths, not weaknesses.

Since 1988, our mission statement has been to serve our customers, owners and
employees in an exemplary manner through a culture in which all are encouraged to
flourish. We take our commitment to these words very seriously and have long enjoyed
fruitful, productive relationships with many talented individuals, including members of

the LGBT community.

Currey & Company has been conducting business in North Carolina for many years and
knows that the spirit of this law is not reflective of the wonderful people with which we
have had the pleasure of working. We are looking forward to this year’s High Point
Market, and as always, we endeavor to create a warm, inviting environment in our

showroom for all to enjoy.

DIGITAL IMAGES OF CURREY & COMPANY PRODUCTS ARE AVAILALBE UPON REQUEST.
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